
In past years, Loch Laird top paddock and the Otematata township have 
seen an environment where the risk of harm is just too great for our kids, 
with irresponsible behaviour, underage drinking in public, excess alcohol 
consumption and damage to property. Young people have died and been 
seriously injured. 
This temporary liquor ban gives Police an extra tool, if needed, to help 
keep the camps and Otematata a place we all love to chill.
These measures have been put in place to keep everyone safe and still 
have a place to have fun! We want to keep the Waitaki Lakes a place for 
all ages to enjoy and retain those things we all treasure – summer fun, 
music, BBQ’s and Kiwi-style camping for the whole family.
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We’ve got a real focus on reduction 
of harm this summer so there’ll be 
an alcohol ban for: 
 Loch Laird top paddock
 some foreshore zones
 the entry road 
 Otematata township

THIS LabOUR �EKEND?

alcohol ban 21-24 
OCT 2022

did you know that alcohol will be banned from some areas?

Waitaki
ROAD SAFETY


